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[bookmark: _GoBack]Consultation on Westminster City Council’s proposed Phase 1 Statement of Licensing Principles for Gambling (31st January 2019) 

1.1	Please use this form to record your views on the council’s consultation on its proposed revision to its Statement of Licensing Principles for Gambling.

1.2	All responses should be sent by email to licensingconsultation@westminster.gov.uk by Monday 8th October 2018.

	Alternatively, responses can be sent by post to:

	F.A.O. Mr Kerry Simpkin
Gambling Statement of Principles Consultation (Phase 1)
Westminster City Council
7th Floor
5 Strand
London WC2N 5HR

	Name:  
	
	

	Organisation:  
	
	

	Email address: 
	
	



	1.3 If you are responding on behalf of an organisation, please indicate which type of organisation:
          
	Industry body
	
	

	Local authority 
	
	

	Regulatory body
	
	

	Charity
	
	

	Help group
	
	

	Faith group
	
	

	Academic institution 
	
	


	Other
	
	Please specify: 





1.4     If you are responding as an individual, please indicate your own interest: 
	







Proposed Phase 1 Statement of Licensing Principles for Gambling (31st January 2019)

	Q1. Do you have any views on the proposal to readopt the current Statement of Licensing Principles for Gambling with some minor amendments?


	








	Q2. Do you have any views or comments on the proposed amendments shown within the draft statement of principles via tracked changes?


	








Proposed phased approach

	Q3. Do you have any views on the councils proposed phased approach to devopling the council’s Statement of Principles for Gambling? 


	








General comments or suggestions

	Q4. Do you have any other comments or suggestions relating this consultation? 


	










1.5	Please note that responses may be made public or published in a summary of responses to the consultation, unless you state clearly that you wish your response or name to be treated confidentially. Confidential responses will be included in any statistical summary of numbers of comments received. If you are replying by email or via the website, unless you specifically include a request to the contrary in the main text of your submission, the council will assume your consent overrides any confidentiality disclaimer that is generated by your organisation’s IT system. 

1.6     	Any information or material sent to us and which we record may be subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). Westminster City Council will treat information marked confidential accordingly and will only disclose that information to people outside the Council where it is necessary to do so.  As a local authority the Council must comply with the requirements of FOIA and must consider requests for information made under the Act on a case-by-case basis. Therefore when providing information, if you think that certain information may be exempt from disclosure under FOIA, please annotate the response accordingly so that we may take your comments into account. 

1.7     	All information provided to the Council will be processed in accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018. However, anonymised responses may be disclosed to government departments or agencies, local authorities and other bodies when it is necessary to do so in order to carry out the functions of the Council and where the Council is legally required to do so. 
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